2nd/4thBATTALION

1992

RSM'’s Report

Asthe year draws toacloseitis important toreflecton the
achievements of the Battalion during 1992.

It has clearly been a very busy year however, it has
provided an opportunity to show both individual and
collective skills in our training. Both are areas where the
Battalion has distinguished itself.

This of course flowed over to the sporting fields and our
d s were equally ding.

The foundations of our success have been firmly laid this
year. We have an excellent opportunity to build on these
in 1993.

To those leaving the Battalion - good luck and good
soldiering. To all soldiers of the Premier Battalion and
their families I extend my best wishes to you over the
Christmas period, I hope you return safely in 1993 and |
look forward to next year being an even bigger success
than 1992.

Warrant Officer Class 1 D. L. Bennett




